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Winter Planning 

As our health and care system continues to experience unrelenting demand 
challenges and operational pressures, we are continuing to work with our partners to 
deliver existing demand management and capacity improvement plans.  

 
We are monitoring the impact of these plans at both a System and Place level and 
will take the learning into the development of our plans for the coming winter. 

 
Operationally there continues to be significant joint working in the locality under our 
Home is Best programme of work which supports patients to remain at home, aims 

to reduce our reliance on bed-based care and improve patient outcomes and 
experience.  
 

This approach helps to enable us operationally to manage the system challenges 
and pressures and, together, we continue to maintain a good flow of people from our 
acute hospitals to community settings or home.   

 
Working in partnership across health and social care, we are on track to deliver our 
plans to deliver against targets including reducing the number of the non-criteria to 

reside in our acutes - currently maintaining a position below our trajectory of 30, 
significantly reducing our number of discharge to assess beds by 40 per cent, we are 
currently at 31, exceeding our target of 36.   

 
We have also continued to increase our use of virtual wards - a flagship BSW 
scheme. A key focus for the coming months is on increasing referrals to the Virtual 

Ward step-up model through continuing to raise the profile of service.   
 
We will work through the implications of pressures being relieved in one part of the 

system with pressure then arising in another part of the system. We have key 
workstreams in place to work through this jointly. 
 

Community Investment Fund 
 
Good progress has been made with our Community Investment Fund. BSW ICB has 

been working with five BaNES-based third sector organisations and has awarded 
grants to Southside Hardship Fund, Julian House, Citizens Advice Bureau, Age UK 
and West of England Rural Network. 

 
These grants will help some of our most vulnerable communities with cost-of-living 
support, food and clothing and warm home grants.   

 



 

This is a key part of our strategy on health inequalities and a demonstrable example 
of how BSW ICB is working directly with our communities at a local level. 


